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Rebecca Waer <rebecca.waer@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 7, 2014 at 3:52 PM
To: Adam.Lid@lacity.org

1.) Re. ball fields: Please reconsider this proposal. The report did not give serious consideration to alternative
locations. Ballfields in Crystal Springs will impact picnickers, largely Latinos, who have will be displaced. And
please actually reach out to the very people who use this space to tell them the ball fields are coming!

2.) Re. permanent stage: Our Appeal is a call for an EIR to be done, so that mitigation is properly considered.

Thank you,
Rebecca Waer,
Los Angeles resident in the 90068 zip code

-- 
Rebecca Waer
619.309.8586
rebecca.waer@gmail.com


